Village of Millington Planning Commission Regular Meeting: September 18, 2018

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 6:02 p.m. in the Village Municipal Building by Chairman Ted Wager.

ROLL CALL:

Present: Chairman Ted Wager, Vice Chairman Bob Koeltzow, Secretary Barbara Maxfield, Barry Bremer, and Gailan Reinert. Absent: Jody Dean, Robert Wager and Troy Bonadurer.

Attending: Zoning Administrator Jeff Bassett.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE to the Flag of the United States of America was recited.

MINUTES:

Motion by Gailan Reinert, seconded by Bob Koeltzow, to accept the minutes of the Aug. 21, 2018 meeting with one correction. All yes. MOTION CARRIED. (Correction: demolition permit was discussed.)

ZONING ADMINISTRATOR'S REPORT:

1. Permits were issued for demolition, a fence and signs. A fence permit was amended.

2. There was discussion on various zoning topics such as trailer parking, driveways, sideyard setbacks in the central business district, and other.

The Zoning Administrator will be sending letters regarding various zoning issues.

MISCELLANEOUS:

There was a question about and discussion of an ordinance for golf carts. The ordinance was tabled at the Council's September 10, 2018 meeting.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

- 1. Cheetah Kidz Gymnastics will be having a grand opening next Monday (Sept. 24, 2018) at their new location, the Bushaw Building on Gleason Street.
- 2. Next Planning Commission meeting: Oct. 16, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Village Council Chambers.

ADJOURNMENT:

Motion by Gailan Reinert, seconded by Barbara Maxfield, to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Barbara Maxfield, Secretary